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Vern opened the meeting with 8 members 
present. Jim gave a Treasurers report in the 
amount of $958.42. Minutes were read an 
approved from November. 

New Business:  The changes to the shelter were discussed and additional changes were 
discussed. Ron indicated that he would get the necessary material. Vern indicated that 
he had talked to Dave Tropp about getting an estimate for two additional field stands. 
Jerry said he had two sets of wheels. 

Old Business:  No old carry over business 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/wcp/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


